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Lydia Robinson

From: Cadman, Carolyn <ccadman@southwestwater.co.uk>
Sent: 22 October 2022 08:12
To: Cadman, Carolyn
Subject: ACTION and INFO: Potential application for increase of abstraction licence at 

Stannon Lake, Cornwall

Dear All,  
 
I hope this email finds you well.  
 
South West Water are considering making an application to the Environment Agency to increase the abstraction 
licence from four to six mega litres a day at Stannon Lake, following the period of prolonged dry weather.  
 
Your organisation has been identified as one which may have an interest in Stannon Lake and so I wanted to make 
sure you were aware in case you wanted to respond to the consultation process should the application go ahead. 
 
I will be hosting an online briefing session on Tuesday 25 October, 10:30-11:30. I will be joined by colleagues from 
South West Water who will explain why we are likely to make the application, followed by a Q&A session.  
 
Please register for the session via Eventbrite and a link to the online session will be emailed to all those who have 
registered on Tuesday morning by 10am.  
 
Please also send through any specific questions that you may have which we can cover at the briefing. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Carolyn 
 
Carolyn Cadman, Director of Natural Resources 
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